
                                                                   
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are writing to provide reassurance to our community regarding the removal of the floral tributes 

in front of our schools.  We can confirm that this has been done in consultation with the families and 

they are aware of the plans moving forward. 

 

The families have been greatly touched by the warm support of the community and would like to say 

a huge thank you to our communities for the floral tributes and gifts outside school. It has brought 

great comfort to the families to see how much you care. 

 

The flowers will be collected by Green Sefton from all school on Tuesday 27th August and will be 

composted or re-sited at The Aitkinson. The plants will be shared with the families and the school to 

use to create a beautiful space for reflection in their gardens and within the school grounds. The 

gifts will be saved for a time that is right to share with the families.  These will be lasting memories 

for us all to enjoy for our beautiful girls Alice, Bebe and Elsie Dot. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Jennie Sephton        Natasha Sandland     Churchtown Primary 

Farnborough Infants       Marshside Primary     Jinnie Payne 


